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I support a moratorium on any more fossil fuel plants and pipelines in New Jersey.  It
is critical that we reduce greenhouse gas emissions significantly and dramatically in
order to avoid a climate change catastrophe. 

Thank you for your consideration and support. This is enormously important for the
future of  our children and their children. 

Judith Rinearson
71 South Mountain Avenue
Montclair,. NJ 07042
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